
REMEMBERING

Robert Ward Helm
August 20, 1949 - February 18, 2017

Tribute from Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff

Stubberfield Funeral Home Ltd. Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Kathy Vaillancourt

Relation: Friend

Dear Patti, Amanda, Jeremy and families.

I was very saddened to hear of Rob's passing and I just wanted to send my sincerest condolences. 

Rob and I go back so many years to his BC Rail days and his frequent correspondence to me was

always so much fun. I looked forward to hearing about  the escapades of Silas and Lumen as well as

your Tassie and Bailey.   I will miss his fun messages and emails as well as his updates on his

Salmon Society. Thinking of you all.     With sincere sympathies  Kathy Vaillancourt


